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Message:
Dear Members of the Redistricting Committee,

I strongly oppose the proposed redistricting plans in
Texas due to serious concerns about fairness,
representation, and democratic integrity.

The maps appear to be drawn to manipulate election
outcomes rather than reflect voter intent. This
undermines democracy by allowing politicians to
choose their voters, and it dilutes the voting power
of communities of color through tactics like
“packing” and “cracking.”

The redistricting also fragments communities of
interest, weakening their ability to elect
representatives who understand their needs.
Splitting neighborhoods across districts reduces
accountability and can limit access to essential
services and resources.

Additionally, the process has lacked transparency
and meaningful public input. I urge the adoption of
an independent redistricting commission and
nonpartisan criteria to ensure fairness. There are
also concerns that the maps may violate the Voting
Rights Act and Equal Protection Clause.

I respectfully urge you to reconsider these maps and
prioritize a fair, transparent, and representative
process.

Sincerely,
Sara Wingfield






